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PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY COUNCIL & WPC AUTHORITY  
City Hall Auditorium 
January 6, 2020 
 

A PUBLIC HEARING of the City Council & WPC Authority was held at the City Hall Auditorium on 
Monday, January 6, 2020 to solicit citizen comments regarding acceptance of the sanitary sewer 
mainline on Tognalli Drive as a public sewer. 
 
Present were Mayor Elinor Carbone and City Councilors Drake Waldron, Sharon Waagner, Frank Rubino, 
Anne Ruwet, Paul Cavagnero and David Oliver.  Also present were Corporation Counsel Victor Muschell 
and Public Works Director Ray Drew.  
  
Mayor Carbone called the Public Hearing to order at 6:32 p.m.    
 
Assistant City Clerk Jonathan Draper read the legal notice.  
  
Public Comment  
No one from the public wished to speak.  
  
Meeting Closed  
Mayor Carbone declared the Public Hearing closed at 6:34 p.m.  
  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Jonathan R. Draper, Asst. Clerk  
  
 
ATTEST:          

  
CAROL L. ANDERSON, MMC      CITY CLERK  

  
 
 

 
 


